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Thank you to everyone who came out to our Night to Unite, we had a 
great time! The weather and the crowd were fantastic and there was 
plenty to see and do. We can’t wait for next year!



The O’Fallon Police Department will 
once again be participating in Warners’
Warm-up Coat Drive. A coat drop box 
had been placed in the lobby of the 
O’Fallon Police Department for 
donations. The 23rd annual coat drive 
will take place from October 23 –
November 5, so come donate any new 
or gently used coats. If you prefer, an 
on-line donation can be made at 
https://www.kurtwarner.org/warmup

Several business owners, community leaders, friends, and 
Special Olympics Illinois athletes recently took part in a 
fundraiser for the Illinois Law Enforcement Torch Run for 
Special Olympics at the O’Fallon Police Department. 
Participants volunteered to “go to jail” and competed to 
raise the highest “bond” to secure their release. Thanks to 
these amazing volunteers and their competitive spirit, we 
were able to raise an incredible $30,000 for Special 
Olympics Illinois! Mayor Roach joined us and granted a full 
pardon to everyone who joined us for a fun evening.

Big thanks to OPD Citizen Police Academy graduate and 
huge supporter of Special Olympics Illinois, Jim Ford, for 
coming up with this great idea and organizing the event!















Holiday Illuminated Parade
Saturday, November 25th

6:00pm
Downtown District

Vine Street Winter Market 
& Tinsel Around Town 

Saturday, Dec 9th

2:00pm – 6:00pm
O’Fallon Station

Vine Street Thanksgiving Market
Saturday, November 18th

9:00am – 12:00pm
O’Fallon Station

&
Present a

Fundraiser!

Monday, November 13th

Breakfast with Santa
Saturday, December 9th

8:00 – 11:00am
Carriel Jr High School


